
 TI Automotive FTDS Division  

 630 Columbia Street 

 Caro, MI 48723 

 USA 

Document Strictly Confidential TI Automotive Customers 

6/27/2019 

***Product Information Bulletin*** 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Subject:  DCSS 39/50 FFV pump identification 

Thank you for your patience while we transfer additional production of TI Automotive’s 39/50 DCSS pumps from 
the Greenville, TN plant to the Caro, MI plant. Part Numbers affected: F90000267, F90000274, and F90000285 

There are minor product appearance differences between pumps from the two facilities.  Pumps manufactured at 
the Caro MI facility currently do not contain the QR code and have marks on the outer shell located on the pump 
outlet side.  These marks indicate the pump passed our 100% functional end of line testing.  Pumps manufactured 
in Greenville are labelled with smaller white font and include a QR code. 

All production is planned to be located at the Caro MI plant by Q2 2020 with set pump marking / labeling. 

*****Current Caro Production Identification/Markings***** 

 

*****Greeneville Production Identification/Markings***** 

 

Best regards, 

Andrew Peckham 

Aftermarket/Speciality Markets Product Manager 
TI Fluid Systems 
630 Columbia Street, Caro MI USA 48723 
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